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PRESIEENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

16 January 2023

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 20 December 2022 regarding the informal plenary meeting of
the General Assembly to hear briefings from eminent scientists and academics on 7 February
2023 starting at 10.00 a.m. in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, I have the honour to circulate

herewith an Information Note on the meeting.
For further information, your office may contact Ms. Sneha Dubey (sneha.dubey(@un.org)
and Ms. Veronika Csiszar (veronika.csiszar@un.org), Advisors for Sustainable Development at

my Office.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Korosi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations

New York



